
 

Orchestra Calendar 2020 
 
This year is ever changing.  We will have a virtual concert December 16th, at 
6:00pm.   MICCA has also been cancelled for this year. 
 
HOWEVER….we will not be discouraged!  We will continue to make 
music, and when we are able, we will get together live, at school, to 
play together in small ensembles!  I am hoping to have some 
performances, may they be indoors, outdoors, or audience 
indoors/performers outdoors!  It’s going to be good! 
 
 
 
 
 


